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As the backbone of the country farmers seem to have very few rights. Either from activists or 
authorities (and in some cases who have to much power) who do not consider or value what 
farmers do, their contribution and the flow on effect to the community. We all have our views 
on how things should be done but that does not give the right to individuals or organizations to 
interfere in what we are doing as individuals to the benefit of the country. 


